
On Thursday, we celebrated World Book Day! We enjoyed coming to school in either our pyjamas or 

dressed as our favourite storybook character. Take a look at some of the amazing costumes below.  



On Friday 24th February, Mrs Pugh hosted a coffee morning for our parents and carers to attend. We 

were lucky enough to also have a visit from some local services; the Live Well team and Early Help. Our 

next coffee morning will be on Thursday 23rd March 2023 and we look forward to seeing you there! 

Stuck for something to do? Want to play a game with your children and be active? Try out this week's 

JU:MP @ home activity - Household Circuits!  



 

 

We would like to say a huge well done to Lily in Year 1. This week, Lily did her 

first grading in kick boxing and achieved her half yellow belt. She is super 

proud of herself and so are we!  

 

 

 

If you have any news about your child’s achievements that you would like to share in our newsletter, 

please speak to your child’s class teacher! 

On Thursday 2nd March, Elm and Willow class invited their family members into school for a phonics 

workshop. They played lots of different phonics games and activities and enjoyed spending time with 

their family members in the classroom.



 
We would like to say a huge well done to the children and staff from our Resourced Provision for their 

performance of their pantomime ‘Cinderfella’. They all did a fantastic job with their acting and dancing 

and we are so proud of them! 

On Friday 24th February, we were lucky enough to receive a visit from author, Simon Hunt. He shared 

his story ‘ Delilah Rose The Bogey Princess’ with children in school and also completed some work-

shops! Children were also lucky enough to receive some signed copies of the story too! 



This week our Times Tables Rock Stars, Class Stars of the Week are: 

CLASS TT Rock Stars Star of the Week: 

Anne Fine Samantha 

Roald Dahl Lucy 

Jacqueline Wilson Amani 

JK Rowling Adyaan 

Elgar Hareem 

Mozart Oscar 

Beethoven Maryam 

Vivaldi Danyal 

Following the successful introduction of our new Key Stage 2 reading scheme, we would like to use our 

weekly newsletter to help promote and share some of your children’s favourite stories that they have 

read. Each week, we will be sharing book reviews that have been written by your children. Hopefully 

these reviews will inspire our children to read one of the books when they choose their next one.  

 

Animal Heroes! 

I love this book because I like learning about all the different animals. It tells 

you about animals that have saved people. It is really interesting. In class we 

have been learning about how to use a glossary and index and because this 

book is non-fiction it has them too!  

Iylah, Year 3  

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/SwainHousePrimary/


 

Here are this week’s attendance and punctuality figures.  There is a proven link between attendance 

and achievement and it is therefore very important that your child attends school and is on time       

unless they are too unwell to do so. Our doors open at 8.30am and close at 8.40am.  

Please see the information below for our whole school and class attendance for the week ending 

03/03/23. 

  Early Years and Key Stage 1:                   Key Stage 2: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Van Gogh Class, Elgar Class and Beethoven Class for having the best attendance 

this week. 

Well done to Lowry Class, Jacqueline Wilson and Elgar Class for having no lates! 
 

Our whole school attendance this week: 

These are the letters, messages and website updates that have been sent out this week. If you have 

not received any of these letters, please speak to your child’s class teacher or contact the office on 

01274 639049. 

National Online Safety -  NGL 

02/03/23   Kandinsky Class Assembly 

02/03/23   Easter Chocolate Raffle 

03/03/23   Science Week 2023 

03/03/23   Year 3 residential Packs 

01/03/23   Great Oak Nursery Places September 2023 

01/03/23   Little Acorns Nursery Places September 2023 

CLASS PERCENTAGE % LATES 

Elm 94.6% 1 

Willow 95.4% 2 

Kandinsky 91.7% 3 

Matisse 93.6% 2 

Lowry 91.9% 0 

Van Gogh 96.3% 1 

CLASS PERCENTAGE %  LATES 

Anne Fine 95.2% 1 

Roald Dahl 91.6% 2 

JK Rowling 94.8% 3 

J Wilson 93.6% 0 

Elgar 96.3% 0 

Mozart 94.9% 1 

Beethoven 97.1% 2 

Vivaldi 94.8% 1 

94.3% 





 

Our Breakfast Club opens at 7.30am at a cost of 

£2.50 each per day or at 7.45am at the cost of 

£2.00 each per day. Children from Nursery to Year 

6 can attend.  

If you would like to book your child into Breakfast 

Club, please use ParentPay. 

Our After School Club is available until 4pm at a 

cost of £2.00 each per day.  

If you would like to book your child into After 

School Club, please use ParentPay. 

We also offer an Extra Club service that runs until 5.30pm at a cost of £4.00 per day. 

If you would like to book your child into Extra Club, please use ParentPay. 

Please can you ensure that Extra Club places are booked and paid for in advance - by Monday 

morning. This ensures registers are accurate and places are booked and guaranteed. 

If you have any problems booking any of our before or after school clubs, please contact Miss 

Thursday  09/03/23 2.30pm Holi Assembly - Kandinsky Class 

Thursday  16/03/23 2.30pm Anne Fine Class Assembly 

Thursday  23/03/23 2.30pm Wesak Assembly - Lowry Class 

Thursday  30/03/23 2.30pm Easter Assembly - Mozart Class 

Thursday 30/03/23 3.15pm  Year 3 Residential Parents 

Meeting 



 

Thursday  09/03/23 2.30pm Kandinsky Holi Assembly 

Thursday  16/03/23 2.30pm Anne Fine Class Assembly 

Thursday 23/03/23 2.30pm Lowry Wesak Assembly 

Thursday  30/03/23 2.30pm Mozart Easter Assembly 

 

 This half term parents will be invited to some Easter crafts            

workshops with their children. Keep an eye out for some more         

information soon!  

 

 

 Parents of children in Year 3 are invited to the Year 3 residential par-

ents meeting on Thursday 30th March at 3.15pm to discuss their upcom-

ing residential to Bradley Wood.   

 

 

Our Easter Chocolate Raffle is returning this year! Tickets will be on sale soon and must be pur-

chased by Tuesday 28th March. We are accepting donations of chocolate and Easter eggs to help 

make up our chocolate hampers! The Easter chocolate raffle will be drawn on Wednesday 29th 

March 2023.  



 

CLICK HERE FOR MORE             

INFORMATION 

https://m.facebook.com/story.php?story_fbid=pfbid0Xeh1nLyUChcw3YFm3u8WvEpRECRWRiSLSD8xD2pPNzfZ5eTrZKaoEWQaQMtYWWpvl&id=100049786187623&sfnsn=scwspwa
https://m.facebook.com/story.php?story_fbid=pfbid0Xeh1nLyUChcw3YFm3u8WvEpRECRWRiSLSD8xD2pPNzfZ5eTrZKaoEWQaQMtYWWpvl&id=100049786187623&sfnsn=scwspwa


This week, our ‘Wake Up Wednesday’ guide from National Online Safety is about NGL. 


